
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Etheridge Shire Road Load Limit 

 
Following the recent extreme wet weather event, Council is introducing an 8 
tonne load limit on all shire roads to assist with the preservation of our road 
network for all users. This will be assessed every Wednesday and as 
conditions allow, may be revised.  
 
The purpose of this is to ensure that our road network is not unduly damaged 
by road users resulting in extended road closures. Permits may be requested 
from the Council and will be assessed on a case-by-case basis.  
 
Driver/s must take caution. If it is flooded, forget it. If it is boggy, stay home. If 
there is a washout, report it.  
 
Council is currently inspecting roads and prioritizing the emergency repairs to 
enable access. To assist, if you see damage on the road, please report it to 
Council.  
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